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During the month of March, we attended an inter faith service with the Church of the Nazarene. 

 

And over the Easter holy, we held a two-day seminar on True Family values. The objective was to help 

participants understand about True Parents and the Blessing. 

 

Rev. Peter Oscar Phillips, national Leader gave the lecture. Beside our member, we had four new gusts on 

the first day and nine new guests on the second day. 

 

 


